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October 10, 2021 
 

  

 

Dear all, 

 

This is a reminder that our Seonghwa Ceremony for Sister Maria Vargas will 

take place tomorrow at 9am at the Edwards Dowdle Funeral Home at Dobbs 

Ferry, NY. You can find more information posted above. 

 

For those that cannot make it in person, you can join the zoom link posted 

below: 



 

 

 

us02web.zoom,us/j/89208710318 

 

Or go on zoom,us and type in the Meeting ID: 892 0871 0318 

 

You can read her biography posted on the BFM website by clicking here:  

bfm.familyfed,org/article/maria-vargas 

 

You can continue to send your donations here:  

gofund.me/6c018aa8 

 

We thank you again for your love and support to Sister Maria Vargas and her 

family!  

 

God Bless!  

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

Be sure to visit our website for more information and other valuable resources. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 


